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Message from Mrs Willson
What a strange week with the weather. We seem to have gone from the hottest

summer to the wettest September! Fortunately, the children haven'’t let it dampen
their spirits. They have continued their enthusiastic start to the term. Our
Butterflies children in Reception have settled in well, and routines have been well
established.

Individuality is our focus value for this term and we spoke in assembly about what make
us unique. If we could write a recipe about ourself, what ingredients would be included?
What makes Temple Mill so special is that each child has their own recipe, they all bring
something different and amazing to our school community. They have been sharing with
me their special ingredients and what they shared as been inspirational. We have had a
‘whole load of love’, ‘a teaspoon of cuddles’, ‘100g of kindness’ and so many more. ltis
a wonderful moment when you get to see young children understand that we are all
special and unique in so many ways. So my question to you all out there is: What would
be in your recipe?

Attendance Upcoming dates:
Our class winners this week and 26" September - Visit from Cllr Coombs
Temple the Cat are Jaguar at 98.6% w/c 15" September - Medway Tests
- well done. 23 September 3:30 - 4:00 - Open

classroom to meet the teacher/Coffee
and catch up with the Principal
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Studybugs Spelling shed
Our Trust have decided that we will no longer ﬁ
be using this app. | appreciate it is still live but w
until our new system is in place, please '
contact the office via phone or email. Super spelling work in Y2 this week.

They have been using Spelling Shed
to practice what they have been
learning in class. They have some

exciting spelling competitions
coming.

Medway Test

Next Tuesday and Wednesday, many of
our Y6 pupils will be sitting their Medway
Test. We wish them all the best. Message

to Y6s: have a restful weekend and
remember you are all AMAZING!

Pupil Leadership

We are very pleased to announce our new
head pupils. They have been through an
application process which involved a letter
of application and formal interview. It was a
difficult decision as all of the applications
were of a high standard. Our head pupils will
support the school leadership with gate duty,
assemblies and being role models within our
school community. News of our house
captains to follow.

All children from Y2 to Y6 have their

Head Pupils: . .
. own log in. If it does not work or
Hattie children have lost their details,
e please speak to the class teacher.
George
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